
 

 
Circular 

      October 23, 2024 

Subject: ID Card Replacement Notice. 

Dear Parents,   

This is to inform you that Students who have lost or broken their ID cards are 
required to submit their names along with a fee of ₹100 per ID card for a new card 
to be issued. The last date for ID card replacement request is 24th October 2024. 

Please note, failure to submit the request by the due date will result in a daily fine 
of ₹10/- for students attending school without an ID card. 

Kindly ignore this notice if your child’s ID card is in proper condition or if they have 
not yet received it after recent admission. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Regards 

Thanks & Regards, 
SANDEEPNI GURUKUL 


